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Re: In the Matter of the Request of Golden West Telecommunications 
Cooperative, Inc. for Certification Regarding its Use of Federal Universal 
Service Support for Study Areas 391640, 391659, 391667, 391677, 391684, 
and 391686 

Dear Ms.Van Gerpen: 

It has come to our attention that the first page of our Annual ETC Certification contained 
an error in the heading. Hence, I have corrected that and attach the same herewith. Would you 
please exchange the enclosure for the previously filed Certification? 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Thank you. 

DPR-wb 
Enclosures 

Sincerely yours, 

Cc: Golden West Telecommunications Cooperative (letter only) 

Robert C. Ricer, Jr 
A. Jason Rumpca 

Darla Pollman Rogers 
Kody R. Kyriss 

Ricer Rogers, LLP 

Lindsey Ricer-Rapp 
Ellie J. Bailey, Associate 


